Second Chemical Weed Treatment for Lake: Scheduled for Wednesday July 25th
Hello Everyone,

Due to the Edgewood Fireworks scheduled for Tuesday June 24, we rescheduled the second lake weed
treatment for the day after on Wednesday June 25.

The applicator will be addressing the last of the untreated areas around the lake and some additional areas that
may need retreatment from the first application. The primary treatment area will be the west portion of the
lake.

As a result, residents on ALL areas of the lake must observe the same restrictions in place during the first
treatment. The restrictions are as follows:

- NO BOATING OR SWIMMING THE DAY OF THE APPLICATION

-TURN OFF YOUR LAKE PUMP LAWN IRRIGATION SYSTEM THE NIGHT BEFORE AND RESUME
IRRIGATION ON SATURDAY EVENING (June 28).

-READ THE YELLOW EGLE RESTRICTION POSTED ON YOUR SHORELINE FOR ANY ADDTIONAL
RESTRICTIONS IF NECESSARY

We appreciate that the weather is expected to be quite hot, but staying off the lake on Wednesday June 25 is
crucial for the success of this application. Remaining off the lake that day is a well warranted sacrifice for all
involved to hopefully close out the milfoil treatments until the fall, if necessary.

If for some reason weather does not cooperate this day you will be notified by email as to a makeup day.

Your full cooperation is appreciated in advance on this matter.

Also, a reminder for the following events as we move closer to the 4th of July weekend:

e The Annual Edgewood Country Club Fireworks take place the evening of June 24 at dusk, around 9:40
to 10 pm.
e The Morning of July 4:
o 26th Annual Edgewood Bike Parade at 10:30 AM. Meet at the Arlis Fence
o After the parade meet at 3600 Edgewood for our neighborhood brunch and socialize with
your fellow Edgewood neighbors. (Please bring a dish to share). It’s a great way to start off the
holiday!!

The most important aspect is to be safe on the lake throughout the summer. Observe the safe boating
regulations for everyone's safety.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, and we hope to see you on the lake.

Regards,



Peter Pace

Edgewood Lake Rep.



